
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program 

 

Presentations/Exhibits 

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs attended Career Day at South Robeson High School in Rowland on 
November 4, 2010. 

The Division of Land Resources exhibited information at a booth at the North Carolina Science 
Teachers Association on November 11 and 12, 2010. 

 

Workshops 

The Fall 2010 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop was held on 
October 26-27, 2010 at the NC State University Extension Center in Mills River.  There were 77 
registrants in attendance for the event. 

The second Design Workshop was held on November 8-9, 2010 at the Holiday Inn Brownstone 
Hotel in Raleigh.  There were 87 registrants in attendance for this event. 

The 2011 Workshop for Local Programs will take place on January 26-27, 2011 at the Holiday 
Inn Brownstone Hotel in Raleigh. 

 

Contract Administration 

Contracts for support of three workshops for design professionals, support for the annual local 
program workshop and awards, and support for the continuation of the Sediments newsletter are 
all in place. 

A contract is in place for implementation of the Western North Carolina Erosion, Sediment and 
Turbidity Control Demonstration Site. 

 

 


